Sherman Hills Subdivision HOA Board Meeting January 12, 2017

The meeting was called to order at 8:25 PM immediately following the 2016 Annual Homeowners Meeting for the purpose of designating the officers for 2017.

It was decided as follows:

President-----Kathy Fitos

Vice President-----Stan Burke

Secretary-----Gene Hills

Treasurer-----Peggy Glass

Director-----Daniel Maiorino

The next board meeting will be 7:00 PM Monday February 13, 2017 at Peggy Glass's home 7217 Periwinkle Ct.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 PM